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Contact support Enter your message, and we will email it along with the
ticket ID to the eMail address you enter below. Please note that after
submitting the ticket, you will not receive any other e-mails from Ubisoft
concerning this issue. Full name required I agree to receive communications
from Ubisoft and its brands. I acknowledge that I can withdraw my consent
at any time. Cookies and Privacy. Privacy Policy - Customer Service - Close
Email Address * Submit Only most recent 5 messages shown. We will never
sell your email address..
[{"price":150}],3,"86","1348.3628","00-09-2020","2","Hello,\r \r This is
actually the problem, and we can't provide you with the new version
anymore.\r \r The Problem: A) I have installed a new version on my
computer, and I am now having the following problem: B) I have to
uninstall the old version from my computer, and I can't uninstall the old
version anymore because the uninstaller always comes back to a "0". (I
really don't know how to explain this better. If you need any more
information, I can tell you.) I hope you are able to help me with this,
because I don't know how I can fix this problem. Please don't hesitate to
write me back, if you need any additional information. Thanks, \r \r
Johanna\r \r \r Hello Johanna,\r \r \r Thank you for your feedback.\r \r \r
The information you provided is really important for us, since we would
like to provide you with the best possible service. Please be assured, that
this is not a bug, but rather a known issue and we have already sent an
update to resolve the issue. \r \r \r Please note that you are receiving a
notification email from us, which contains the details for the update. Once
you have received the email from us, please click on the link and it should
update you on your computer. \r \r \r Thank you again for your support, and
if 2d92ce491b
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